

School of Graduate Studies Debra M. Moriarity MSB C206 Huntsville, Alabama 35899

Phone: (256) 824-6002 Fax: (256) 824-6405 deangrad@uah.edu www.uah.edu/HTML/Academics/Grad

March 8, 2006

Mr. Sumith Kumar Puri 6-3-665, Opp Nims Hospital Punjagutta, Hyderabad, A.P. INDIA

Dear Mr. Puri,

I am pleased to notify you of your admission to the School of Graduate Studies at The University of Alabama in Huntsville for the Fall, 2006 semester and the program shown on the attached admissions certificate. Please read this certificate closely for any terms and conditions that may apply.

I strongly recommend that you make an appointment with an advisor prior to registration, so that you can make progress toward your degree in as expeditious a manner as possible. Where appropriate, you may wish to determine a Program of Study at that time. You should call your major department to schedule an appointment.

If you are an International student on an F-1 visa, federal law prohibits you from entering the United States prior to **July 9, 2006**, which is 30 days before the August 8, 2006 reporting date listed on the enclosed I-20, paragraph 5.

In the event you have a disability for which you may need assistance, you may call Student Development Services at (256)824-6203 to request appropriate accommodations. Documentation specifying your disability is required and must be received within one month prior to your enrollment.

The English Language Placement Test (ELPT) is required prior to course registration for all students whose native language is not English. Call Testing Services at (256) 824-6725 to schedule this test. You may be approved for a waiver of all or part of this exam based on your TOEFL scores. See www.grad.uah.edu for further information.

Congratulations on your acceptance. I wish you well in your studies and look forward to having you become a part of the UAH family.

Sincerely,

Debra M. Moriarity

Dr. Debra M. Moriarity Dean, School of Graduate Studies



School of Graduate Studies
Debra M. Moriarity
MSB C206
Huntsville, Alabama 35899

Phone: (256) 824-6002 Fax: (256) 824-6405 deangrad@uah.edu www.uah.edu/HTML/Academics/Grad

March 8, 2006

Student I.D.# A25050117

Mr. Sumith Kumar Puri 6-3-665 Opp. NIMS Hospital Punjagutta Hyderabad AP INDIA

Dear Mr. Puri,

I am pleased to offer you a Presidential Graduate Scholarship for tuition in the amount of \$1000 per semester for each fall and spring semester at UAH beginning Fall Semester, 2006 for a maximum period of two years. The I-20 which you have received does not reflect this amount of support from UAH.

You are eligible for this scholarship as long as you:

- ➤ Are a full time graduate student at UAH taking at least 9 semester hours for credit each semester
- > Are paying non-resident tuition
- Are not receiving any other support from UAH
- Are in good academic standing with a graduate $GPA \ge 3.0$ and are continuing to make satisfactory progress in your program

If you wish to accept this scholarship you must read and sign the enclosed scholarship agreement and return it no later than **June 9, 2006** to:

School of Graduate Studies Presidential Scholarship Program The University of Alabama in Huntsville Huntsville, AL 35899

elva m. monarity

Congratulations on receiving this tuition scholarship. We look forward to seeing you here and wish you well in your graduate study at UAH.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Debra M. Moriarity, Dean School of Graduate Studies

> A Space Grant College An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Institution



College of Science
Computer Science Department
N300 Technology Hall

Huntsville, Alabama 35899 Phone: (256) 824-6088 Fax: (256) 824-6239 email: csinfo@cs.uah.edu http://www.cs.uah.edu

March 6, 2006

Mr. Sumith Kumar Puri 6-3-665, OPP. Nims Hospital Punjagutta Hyderabad, AP INDIA

Banner #: A25

A25050117

Dear Mr. Puri,

I am pleased to offer you a Graduate Teaching Assistantship in the Computer Science Department of the University of Alabama in Huntsville for the Fall 2006 semester of the 2006-07 academic year.

This assistantship provides not only a means of defraying the costs of your graduate education but also opportunities to broaden your professional development.

You will be performing teaching duties under the direction of Dr. Heggere S. Ranganath in the Department of Computer Science for approximately ten (10) hours per week. Detailed information about your assistantship is provided on the attached sheet. Please read this agreement carefully. If you wish to accept this offer, please initial all paragraphs in the square brackets at the end, sign the agreement at the foot of the page and return it to us as soon as possible.

Congratulations on receiving this assistantship. We wish you well in your graduate study and look forward to working with you.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Heggere S. Ranganath Professor and Chairman

cc:

Dean of College (Lee 3/6/06 Dean, Graduate Studies dm/26

Immigration Human Resources

A Space Grant College
An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Institution

3/1/06